
TOWN OF COTTAGE GROVE 
4058 CTH  “N” 

COTTAGE GROVE, WI  53527 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Between February 15 and March 15 of each year, the Town will 

accept requests from property owners, potential developers, and 

other interested stakeholders for Comprehensive Plan 

amendments.  Requests must be in writing and signed by the 

proponent.  This year, due to late posting of this notice, requests 

will be accepted through March 17, 2021.  Emailed requests 

may be sent to clerk@towncg.net.  

 

The Plan Commission will evaluate any amendment requests at 

their meeting on March 24, 2021 and recommend appropriate 

amendments to the Town Board along with the 2021 update of 

the Comprehensive Plan. 

 

POSTED:  February 17, 2021 

BY:  Kris Hampton 

                Plan Commission Chair 

                          


